WEDNESDAY, November 15, 2023
SPECIAL MEETING

ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

A special meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, November 15, 2023, at
10:35 a.m. at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road. The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the tentative 2024
budget and any business that may come before the board. Present were Supervisors Jordan, Farischon and Schield and Ed
Jennings.

PUBLIC COMMENT

Ed Jennings wanted to know the status of the bushes that need to be cut down on a property that is blocking the view. Schield
said he and Zoning Officer, Paul Kozik met with the property owner and the owner agreed to the removal of two arborvitaes.
The Township will do the work on Monday, November 20, 2023.

ADDITIONS TO THE AGENDA
None

TENTATIVE 2023 BUDGET

After a period of discussion.
e A MOTION by Farischon, and seconded by Schield to approve the General Fund Budget for 2024 in the amount
of $1,850,634.50. Motion carried.

e A MOTION by Farischon was seconded by Schield to approve the State Account Budget for 2024 in the amount
of $122,341.39. Motion carried.

There will be no tax increase this year.

ADJOURNMENT
e A MOTION by Jordan, and seconded by Farischon was made to adjourn at 10.45p.m. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert Farischon, Secretary



